
 
     

   
  

 
 

                                                                          
  

 
  

  
 

   
  

 
 

 

 
   
       

 
 

 
      

    
      

       
       

       
 

 
      

REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF: 

CESAM-RD-C 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, MOBILE DISTRICT 

P.O. BOX 2288 
MOBILE, ALABAMA 36628-0001 

August 14, 2019 
PUBLIC NOTICE NO. SAM-2019-00691-PAH 

JOINT PUBLIC NOTICE 
U. S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
OFFICE OF POLLUTION CONTROL 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF MARINE RESOURCES 

-ERRATA-

Public Notice Number:  2019-00691-PAH 
Public Notice Date: August 2, 2019 

REVISION: 

Correspondence concerning this Public Notice should refer to Public Notice Number 
SAM-2019-00691-PAH not SAM-2019-00961-PAH and should be directed to the District 
Engineer, USACE, Mobile District, Regulatory Division, Attention: Mr. Philip A. Hegji, Post 
Office Box 2288, Mobile, Alabama 36628-0001, with a copy to the Mississippi Department of 
Environmental Quality, Office of Pollution Control, Post Office Box 2261, Jackson, Mississippi 
39225-2261, and the Mississippi Department of Marine Resources, 1141 Bayview Avenue, 
Suite 101, Biloxi, Mississippi 39530. 

All other information in joint public notice SAM-2019-00691-PAH remains the same. 


